
 

 

 

 

 

To:       All IEHP Providers & IPAs 

 From: IEHP – Provider Relations   

 Date:           June 26, 2023 

Subject: Independence Day Holiday – July 3rd AND July 4th 

 

 

In observance of Independence Day, IEHP will be closed on Monday, July 3, 2023, AND Tuesday, 

July 4th, 2023, in honor of Independence Day.   

 

Normal business hours will resume on Wednesday, July 5, 2023. 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  

www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondences 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at  

(909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org. 
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